Alcoholic Beverage Board

April 9, 2015

The Alcoholic Beverage Board of the City of McMinnville met April 9, 2015 at 12:00 Noon at City Hall.
Present were: Lester Cowell, Fred Hoover, Patricia Riffe, and Noemi Crutchfield. Absent was Ben
Newman.

Lester Cowell called the meeting to order and stated the first item of business was Double Deuce.
Hank Williams and Marty A. Muncey was present. Lester asked him if he knew about the ID procedures.
He stated that he knew what he had to do. Fred made the first motion and Noemi seconded. All
members agreed with for the permit.

The next item was changing the name and the limit for fines. Ben was not present and the board
decided to wait until Ben was present.

After that there was no more business and Lester made the motion to adjourn the meeting.



